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- 	Our participants from the Netherlands and Poland were met at the airport on the 14th of 	November. 
- 	On the 15th of November, the meeting was arranged in two sessions. During the firs session 	of the meeting, each participant presented their own country and their role in the Project. 	Beside our Project participants, our visitors who were the special education centers in Polatli 	(Durugun Special Education Center and Seda Oguzlar Educaction Center) shared their 	experiences and their programmes about indivudals who are in need of education. After the 	first session of the meeting had been finished, the participants had chance to meet with the 	Anatolian Cousine in Teachers’ House.  After we had had luch,we continued our meeting with 	the Project participants. We discussed the mobilities of the other Project meetings, the tasks 	and the Project activities and the uploading of materials on the web-site  . 
-	On the 16th of November 2011, our pilot school visited where our Project activities wil take 	place. Three differents types of classes which implement fusion education were visited. The 	studies which are done according to the IEP had been recognised through the lessons. The 	friendship and the acceptance of the students in the class were observed by each participant. 	In addition to visiting Inkılap Elementary School, the special education centers which 	implement IEP were visited. Therefore, Each participant in the Project partnership had 	chance to monitör the implementations on inclusion education in their original occassions.	
-	Visiting many historical places like Gordion, Duatepe, Şehitlik, Anıtkabir and Ankara Castle on 	the 17th of November 2011, our project participants had a general idea about the cultural 	heritage of Turkey.
· On the 18th of November, our Project partners left Turkey.


